
Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic Primary School 
            Hawthorn Lane, Tile Hill, Coventry. CV4 9LB 

     02476 466655 
     admin@ourlady.coventry.sch.uk 
Web: www.ourlady.coventry.sch.uk 

 
 

 
 

 
Friday 13th July 2018 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Governors, 
 

Sports Day  - Thank you to Miss Matthews and her team for organising the sports day so 
well today. It went off very well.  To the finalists in OLA’s Got Talent- well done for getting 
through into the final – more info on winners in next week’s newsletter.  
 

Year 6 production of Beauty and the Beast  Superb Year 6 ! How 
brilliant were you last night?  Truly an amazing production ! The acting , the 
singing, the way every child was fully committed to do their best was just awesome. 
Your parents and our staff were SO proud of you all.  Special thanks to Mrs Muntoni 
and Mr Higginson for all their hard work in putting this production together !  Thanks 
also to Mrs Lucas and her artistic skills for the backdrop.  
  

 Year 2 Graduation – Congratulations to all of our Year 2 pupils who graduated today from 
KS1 to KS2 – you were amazing children and your singing was AWESOME !  Loved the OLA 
version of Clean Bandit’s ‘No Place We’d Rather Be’  

 

Attendance: for the last week  - Well Done Year 2  – Baby Cookie Bear visiting you today   
 
Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
95% 97% 99% 95% 97% 98% 96% 

Mass –     Year 6 Leaver’s Mass and Thanksgiving Mass on Tuesday 17th July at 9.15am  
Goodbye to Mrs Langlands -  At our Leaver’s mass on Tuesday 17th July we say 
goodbye to Mrs Langlands – fondly known as ‘Mrs L’ . Mrs L has been with us for the past 
nine years and has been brilliant is playing the piano in assemblies, for school masses.  She will 

be greatly missed but we wish her well for a long and happy retirement.   
 

To All Parents and Carers. 
 

On behalf of the Governors I wish to thank you for the support that you have given to our school 
throughout the year. We especially appreciate your kindness and patience when we had difficulties to face.  
This is a very special school and all who visit us tell us just that. We are special because we have a 
wonderful community of children, parents/carers, staff, parishioners and governors. You all play your part 
and the governors value your commitment.  
I wish to pay tribute to the staff, all of whom work long into every night, over every weekend and 
throughout the time commonly referred to as their holidays. We are blessed by their hard work and their 
loyalty. We are equally blessed by having such amazing children in our care. That is down to you! 
 

I wish you and your families a lovely Summer. 
 

Tony Kiely, 
Chair of Governors.      



Hairstyles – PLEASE no fashion haircuts , tram lines, zig zags, designs etc for September – we want to 
set the highest standards for our pupils in all areas. Thank you !  
 

Pupil Progress Reports – Your child will bring home their report today. Please complete the reply slip 
and return it to school. Thank you .   
 

Jewellery, Nail polish and Tattoos  – No fashion jewellery, nail polish or stick on tattoos to be 
worn from September – only a single stud earing and a watch are allowed. No bracelets or necklaces – these 
get lost and cause upset. Thank you 

 

Reading books – No more school books (library or class reading books) will be issued after 
today – can all school books that you have at home be returned to school by next Friday 13th 

July at the latest. Thank you  
 

  
 

Year 6 leavers assembly will be on Friday 20th July at 9am in the hall. All Welcome  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Making The Memories ! Here are some of the key events for this half term.  
 

Pupil Progress Reports go out today  
Tuesday 17th July  - Year 6 Leavers and Thanksgiving Mass 9.15am in church  
Thursday 19th July  - End of term awards assembly  
Friday 20th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly  
Friday 20th July – Break up for summer holidays  
Children return back to school on Tuesday 4th September 2018 
 

 
AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – PLEASE NOTE THAT THIS WEEK WAS THE LAST WEEK FOR ALL 
CLUBS – EXCEPT IRISH DANCING WHICH WILL HAPPEN ON MONDAY 16TH JULY. –  
 
Week commencing 16th July 2018 at a glance – ALL CLUBS FINISH AT 4.15PM 
 

Date Time Activity Venue 
Monday  3.15pm -4.15pm  Irish Dancing Hall 
Tuesday  9.15am  Leavers and Thanksgiving mass  Church  
Wednesday     
Thursday   9am End of term awards   
Friday  9am  9am Year 6 leavers assembly     

 
Have a lovely weekend   
 
 
 
Mrs Kate Connelly 
Headteacher  


